
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

COVID-19 – CASH PAYMENTS FOR CHILD SUPPORT –
LIMITED REOPENING OF VICINAGE FINANCE WINDOWS 

This Notice is to advise that as of this week, cash payments for child support can 

be made at local courthouses during the days and hours listed in the schedule posted 

on the Judiciary’s website.  The option to pay cash over the counter at the Finance 

Division provides a no-fee option for court users with child support obligations.  

Additional options for paying child support are available as described on the Department 

of Human Services webpage.  Especially during the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, 

timely and consistent child support payments provide critical support for children 

throughout New Jersey.   

More information about child support and related court matters is posted on the 

Judiciary’s COVID-19 resource page.   

____________________________________ 
Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: October 15, 2020 

https://www.njcourts.gov/forms/12687_cash_pymts_child_support.pdf?c=k6D
https://www.njchildsupport.org/Payment-Options.aspx
https://www.njcourts.gov/public/covid19_one-stop.html#child_support

